
 
SUED – OCTEO Spring 2017, Minutes (March 29, 2017) 

 
Discussion of the planned future meetings with Chancellor: 
 
Discussion of letter to Paolo DeMaria – Although the meeting with DeMaria has already 
occurred, the members agreed the letter should be sent – to Chancellor. 
 
Update on Workforce Development (formally Route B) License: 
 
Representative Reports: 
 1. No report from the Standards Coalition. 
 2. Dean’s Compact – Going from Dayton to University of Cincinnati 
  (UD is working to finish up current grant projects prior to the move.) 

Recommendations for the changes in the special education grade bands have 
been put on hold for now. 

 3. Thanks to Regina S. and her team at UC for the new booklet for Day on the Square. 
 4. Thanks to Tammy K. for preparing the hand outs for Day on the Square. 
 5. Summary from Day on the Square: 
  a. Representatives were engaged and interested in our presentations 
  b. Most meetings were with representatives (very few meetings with staffers) 

c. Representative Fedor – would like for SUED to continue their conversations 
with representatives – she stated that “SUED doesn’t know it’s power.” She 
wants us to be involved and to stay involved. 
d. Senator Lehner – would like us to work with her on preparing a bill that will 
prevent children under age 8 from being expelled from school. In order to 
prepare the bill we will need to be engaged to provide an alternative to 
suspension/expulsion. 

6. Military Child Education Coalition – Dr. Mary Keller (Education Director) and Dr. Linda 
Curtis (Deputy Director for DODEA) were very impressed Ohio’s commitment to military 
child education –they hope that Ohio will be the first state in which all the IHEs come 
together to support military children. There is substantial funding available to IHEs to 
develop programs for military children (for schools with at least 15% military children.) 

 
Brenda Haas (Associate Vice Chancellor): 

1. Opiate education – now required 
2. Upcoming meeting regarding the suspension/expulsion discussion. 

 
Discussion from the Floor: 

1. CAEP Conference – CAEP is still developing. There were many questions over exactly 
what CAEP expects from IHEs. 
 



 
 
 

2. We desire to work with the Chancellor on the upcoming renegotiation of our CAEP 
agreement. 

3. Discussion of the pathways for program review for CAEP (e.g., SPA review; State 
review, combo of State & CAEP review). 

4. Discussion of the request by Western Governor’s to become an Ohio institution. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to Cheryl Irish for taking the minutes 
 


